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Department of Statistics 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby notified to all concerned that the Practical 

Examination for  IDC in STATISTICS (under CCF, 2022) 

will be held on 29/01/2024 from 12.45 P.M. in Room No- 46. 

 

Note: Please visit college website regularly for any update. 

 

 

                                                                                H.O.D. 

                                                                      Dept. Of Statistics 


